
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Bartlett, Lawrence E. <BartlettLE@state.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/4/2015 10:11:39 AM
Subject: RE: SC Refugee Numbers

Attachments: DMCOS_Letter_SC_11.30.pdf

Larry,
 
I wanted to follow up on the below question, but also to see when the state refugee reports, as described in the attached 
letter from Dennis McDonough, would be available.
 
Thank you.
 
DMG
 
From: Bartlett, Lawrence E. [mailto:BartlettLE@state.gov] 

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 1:24 PM

To: Glaccum, David

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: SC Refugee Numbers
 
David:

Thanksgiving was a welcome respite from work!  Hope all is well in SC.  I will get back to you shortly with more 
information.
Larry
 
 
This email is UNCLASSIFIED.

 

From: Glaccum, David [mailto:DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 1:02 PM

To: Bartlett, Lawrence E.

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: SC Refugee Numbers
 
Larry,
 
I hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving. 
 
Wanted to follow up on this—looking to square the two different sets of data.
 
Thanks.
 
DMG
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 4:42 PM

To: 'Bartlett, Lawrence E.'

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: SC Refugee Numbers
 
Larry,
 

mailto:Glaccum,%20David%20%3CDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:BartlettLE@state.gov
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
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I hope you are well, and getting some time to relax for the Thanksgiving holiday.
 
I have a follow up question on something you sent me a while ago regarding refugees resettled in SC.  Attached to this 
email are two documents.  One (WO 81928) is the number of SC refugee arrivals you provided to me, and the other 
(SC Cases Data) is similar data we got from Lutheran Services.  The issue is that the numbers do not align.  Do you 
know why this is?
 
Thank you in advance.  Hope to talk with you soon.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
 


